
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
ra. 	 REGION 6 

0 
1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

PRO 	
DALLAS, TX 75202-2733 

March 13, 2014 

CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 	7001 0360 0001 1266 4395 

Ms. Shelia Parker 
Landfill Environmental Director 
Waste Control Specialists LLC 
Federal Facility Waste Disposal Facility 
P.O. Box 1129 
Andrews, TX 79714 

Dear Ms. Parker: 

In response to your request of December 5, 2013 and January 15, 2014, the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency has determined that the Waste Control Specialists' Federal 
Facility Waste Disposal Facility (TXR060075788), in Andrews, Texas is acceptable for the 
receipt of hazardous substances, pollutants, or contaminants from Comprehensive Environmental 
Response, Compensation and Liability Act (CERCLA) response actions. The facility's actual 
receipt of CERCLA waste must be in accordance with State and Federal requirements. The 
facility must not receive any CERCLA waste in receiving units that have a release, including a 
release that is controlled under an agreed order. 

This determination is made pursuant to the requirements prescribed in 40 CFR §300.440 
(58 Fed. Reg. 49200, 49215 - 49218 (September 22, 1993)), and is based upon communication 
with representatives of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality. If conditions change, 
or if new information reveals violations exist, then the acceptability determination may be 
affected. 

Sincerely yours, 

ti  
on Shannon 

Regional Off-site Contact 

cc: 	Mr. Brian Sinclair 
TCEQ 

Mr. Sherrod Reavis 
Waste Control Specialists 


